
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/31/2010 7:35:43 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: Frank Lindh (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: San Bruno Independent Review Panel — Jan 12/13 with PG&E

Brian: See below for info on PG&E presentations to the Panel. The format is private and 
informal. I'll have some guidance for you early next week on the specific topic areas the Panel 
would like PG&E to cover in these first sessions, and we can settle on the appropriate people to 
present. Thx.

To:

Dear Paul,

As you know, the Panel wants to meet with PG&E representatives January 12, 
9am-lpm, and January 13, 1 lam-4pm. We would like the PG&E 
representatives to discuss; “The Policies and Practices for Monitoring Pipeline 
Integrity That Were in Force at the Time of the San Bruno Incident.” PLEASE 
INFORM PG&E OF THESE MEETING DATES AND TIMES.

[snip]

Finally, the second day of the Jan 12&13 meetings is intended to make sure that 
PG&E has sufficient time to present all their material. The Panel will need an 
hour at the end of the second day to discuss our next steps. If PG&E finishes 
earlier than 3pm, we will move our schedule appropriately. PLEASE SO 
INFORM PG&E.
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